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ARGYLL EAST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
Live, Learn, Grow!  
 
 

Term 1, Week 2 
Wednesday 7th February 2024 
 
Congratulations to our Students of the Week for displaying the 
School Habits and 
Values as follows: 
 
Gus How for All the Argyll East 
Values – Welcome to Ruma Tahi 
and Argyll East School. It is great to 
have you join us and seeing you 
enjoy being at school with your big 
sister.  You are settling into class 
routines and school all with a smile. 
Gus, we hope you enjoy your school 
days and cannot wait to see what 
you achieve. 
Maggie Swinburne for All the 
Argyll East Habits and Values – I 
Welcome to Ruma Tahi and Argyll 
East School. It is great to have you 
join us here and getting to know you 
this week. You are settling well into school life and our class routines. Maggie, we look forward to 
seeing what you achieve and hope you enjoy your school days here.  
Lachie Cameron for All the Argyll East Habits and Values – Welcome to Ruma Tahi and Argyll East 
School. You are settling into class routines and school life well and always asking me lots of questions. 
It is great to have you join us here with your big sisters. Lachie, we hope you enjoy your school days 
and look forward to watching what you achieve.  
Maddy Fogarty for All the Argyll East Habits and Values- Welcome to Ruma Tahi and Argyll East 
School. It is great seeing you join your big sister at school. You have settled well into school life and 
class routines all with a smile and lots of questions. Maddy, we look forward to seeing what you achieve 
and hope you enjoy your school days.  
Aria Innes for All the Argyll East Habits and Values-Welcome to Argyll East School, Aria. You have 
settled really quickly into our classroom routines and it has been fantastic to see your curiosity and 
enthusiasm for learning.  You are asking lots of great questions and enjoy sharing your opinions and 
ideas. Keep it up! It is great to have you in Rūma Whā - we hope you love it here as much as we do! 
AJ Innes for All the Argyll East Habits and Values- Welcome to Argyll East School and Rūma Toru, 
AJ. It is lovely to have you in our class. We already see you making friends and getting on with others. 
You talk and act kindly and show respect to teachers and your classmates. You are showing us how 
you persevere to do your best work.  You got creative with your arty face we made from dough. You 
showed integrity when we played games and you played fairly. You already have our Argyll East 
values!  Enjoy your year! 
Evie Cameron for All the Argyll East Habits and Values- Evie, you have had a fantastic start to the 
year. You have been super helpful, kind and respectful. Evie, you have dived straight back into using 
our classroom rules and routines and when they change, you are able to adapt and help others do the 
same. You are a great role model for the year 2’s in our class because you are always showing our 
school values.I can’t wait to see what you will achieve this year!  
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Kia Ora families and friends, 

 

What a beautiful way to start the week 

with lots of sunshine and Waitangi Day! 

 

We have sent the newsletter home a day 

early this week as we will be at Waimarama 

tomorrow. Thanks to everyone who has 

offered to come along for our Beach 

Education Day. It’s shaping up to be a 

beauty and everyone is getting very 

excited. 

 

Today with the newsletter, you will find 

some agreements to sign. We appreciate 

you returning them as soon as possible. 

There are some changes to the Bus 

Contract so please read through. We have 

also included your contact details and ask 

if you can please check these and add any 

medical conditions that we may be unaware 

of. Feel free to jot them down on the 

contact details slip.   

 

In light of the government's recent 

announcement relating to cell phones at 

school, we ask that students do not bring 

phones to school or on the bus. If you want 

your child to have a phone with them for 

emergency purposes, it must be kept in 

their school bag at all times. 

 

Next Thursday evening we are having our 

Back to School BBQ.  This year we are 

having a game on the back field run by 

Kane and Axel. You are welcome to come 

along any time after 5pm. We look forward 

to seeing you and to welcoming our new 

families! 

 

Have a great week,  

Julie 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

To Jock Calder for 

demonstrating our vision 

and values. 

Jock, you have started 

school in such a positive 

way. This week I saw you 

problem solving with your 

friends to sort out some 

rules for the game that 

you were playing. You were kind, helpful and 

came up with some good ideas. You showed 

what a peaceful, fair person you are and you 

modelled excellent behaviour to your friends. 

Well done Jock, you are going to be a great 

role model again in 2024! 
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A Photo from Ruma Toru 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

These are Ruma Toru’s dough faces, cooked 

and ready to be painted. What an awesome 

looking class! 

 

 

Lunch Together in Ruma Tahi 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

FEBRUARY 

 

Thursday 8th Waimarama Beach Safety 

Day 

 

Thursday 15th Back to School BBQ 

 5pm Onwards 

 

Wednesday 28th Home & School Meeting 

 6pm- Skinny Mulligans 

 

Wednesday 28th CHB Hockey AGM 

 7pm- Centralines Building, 

17 Coughlan Road, 

Waipukurau 

 

APRIL 

Saturday 6th Argyll Home & School 

Ball, Series 2 
 

A message from our Technology Centre 

at Waipawa School…… 

 

Kia Ora CHB school community. I am 

after empty plastic bottles with lids! 

Ideal bottles include 600ml fizzy drink 

bottles and 500ml cream bottles. Smaller 

bottles such as 300ml are great too.  

 

Ideally the bottle has a tapered design. I 

am after about 385 bottles! Please can 

you drop off clean bottles at your school 

and they will be delivered to the tech 

centre with the year 7 and 8 students on 

their next visit.  

 

Why do I want plastic bottles? I am 

Laura Bridge, one of the tech teachers at 

Waipawa School. For our first project 

this year we are making fly fans. To 

reduce plastic waste going to landfill we 

would like to reuse rather than buying 

new ones. The bottles will house our 

electrical circuits and support the motor 

that will drive the fan. 

Home & School Meeting 

Home & School Meeting Wednesday 

28th Feb 6pm at Skinny Mulligans - 

come along have a drink and see what 

we are all about! 

During the meeting we will also be 

Ball planning so if you have any ideas 

or expertise in this area and would 

like to join the ball committee we 

would love to see you. 

 

Sport 

CHB Hockey AGM - Wednesday 28th 

February 2024, 7pm 

Centralines Building, 17 Coughlan Road  

If anyone would like to attend as a 

school representative please let 

Samantha know 

- sam@argylleast.school.nz  
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